
 

 

January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student 
 
Re: Revision Schedules 15 to 1 
 
This letter outlines key information and support for those students who are entered for qualifications in the Summer 
2023 Examination Series. 
 
The confirmed timetable for the Summer Examination Series can be viewed on the website here. Prior to making 
plans for the Summer break please be aware this year there are three National Contingency dates; the afternoons of 
Thursday 8 and 15 June and the whole day on Wednesday 28 June 2023. Students should remain available up to and 
including this date. GCSE and Level 2 results will be published on Thursday 24 August 2023.  Further details of results 
days will be shared in due course.  
 
Accompanying this letter, you will find a 15 to 1 Guide.  The Guide has been written for each subject, for the weeks 
between now and the start of the 2023 Examination Series on Monday 15 May.  This will signpost students to the 
suggested topics and/or activities to best prepare students for their examinations in the Summer. Students will be 
shown and advised further on the effective use of the booklet in school.  
 
After half term we will share with you details of the Easter revision sessions that will be offered to supplement the 
revision schedules which will take place in school.  
 
There will also be an online Parent Information Evening in the week commencing the 20 February, details of which 
will be shared shortly.  
 
As students continue their preparations, I thank you in anticipation of your continued support.  If you have any further 
questions, please contact me via the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Miss R Hopwood 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://www.kowessex.co.uk/kings/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Exam-Timetable-Summer-2023.pdf

